
There was one inquiry, which was from the American Society for Heating, 
Refrigerating, and Air-conditioning Engineers (ASHRAE), a professional 
engineering association, inquiring if their members were involved.  

HUD responded to the ASHRAE inquiry with an affirmative statement that their 
members had been previously included on an advisory panel for this effort.  

An advisory panel, predominately comprised of members of the ASHRAE 
Standard 160P Committee, has been created to review and comment on the 
proposed data to be collected and procedures for data collection. An 
acknowledged moisture expert, Anton Tenwolde with the Forest Products 
Laboratory, is acting as a consultant on the project as well.   


